
My name is Marlene Robbins. I'm born and raised Oregonian, residing in Multnomah County. As a CHL holder I am vehemently 
against SB554, and if it goes out of committee it would be further egregious to put it through  under the "emergency clause." 100's of 
tax paying Oregonians are opposed, and they have a right to vote on it. This law would unfairly target law abiding CHL holders, 
making a hodgepodge of new laws, that would be hard to in force and almost impossible to know where its legal and where it's not, 
thus making a potential criminal out of law abiding CHL holders. More laws aren't going to solve the problem, we have laws. Public 
places are already soft targets, and making it illegal to carry, will just invite more criminals to wreck havoc, with no one to stop 
them. Please try to find more meaningful solutions to all the many crimes being committed rather than attacking our God given right 
to protect ourselves and maybe even you!  Thank you, Marlene Robbins  


